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  ”Jesus did many other miraculous signs in the presence of his disciples, which 

are not recorded in this book.  But these are written that you 

may believe that Jesus is the Christ, the Son of God, and that by 

believing you may have life in his name” 

Gospel of John Chapter 20 verses 30 & 31 

 

SUNDAY 9th  FEBRUARY 2025 

 

10:30 Worship Service  

Eagles & Owls meet this week 

Fellowship Lunch 

 

  

Live at the hall.  For those at the hall there will be opportunity for socialising.  Refreshments 

will be served at the end of service. 

 

Live on Zoom which will be open from about 10:20am. 

If you miss a sermon the recording will be made available the following week on our website. 

More instructions for Zoom and the Sermon recording are at the end of this newsletter.   

 

Prayer chain  Nat Bond 01626 366668  email: natfromfife@gmail.com 

If you are not on the chain at the moment, would like to put things on the prayer chain or 

would like to be involved please talk to Nat. 

 

 

Pastor:  David Goddard    

Secretary: secretary.kcbc@btinternet.com 

Newsletter: kcbcscribe@hotmail.com 

Website Updates: kcbcnews@btinternet.com  
Website:   www.kcbchurch.org.uk 
Facebook group: KCBC at home 

mailto:natfromfife@gmail.com
mailto:kcbcscribe@hotmail.com
mailto:kcbcscribe@hotmail.com
mailto:kcbcnews@btinternet.com
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 Please remember this week’s diary in your daily 

prayers 

  

 

Monday 10th  19:30   Leadership Meeting 

  

Tuesday 11th  09:00   KILTS’ set up 

   10:30   KILTS families arrive 

 

Friday 14th   10:30   Craft & Chatter (location to be confirmed) 

 

Sunday 16th    10:30   Communion Worship Service  

      Eagles & Owls do not meet - half-term break  

       

       

  

If you have a regular group which meets and you wish to add it to the diary prayers, please do 

let me know – kcbcscribe@hotmail.com   

          
 

Notes for your diary  

 
• Messy Church – 22nd February 

• Church@Prayer – 24th February  

• Friday Outing – 28th February 

 

 

 

From the Minister 

Just how do you find out what the Holy Spirit is saying to you 

let alone the whole church? Do we sit cross-legged on the floor, 

and in a state of tranquillity wait for something to happen? Or 

do we open the Bible randomly, stick a pin in a verse and hope 

that the Spirit guides our pin placement to what He wants to 

bring to our attention? 

mailto:kcbcscribe@hotmail.com
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How do we do that as a whole church? What happens if two 

people think the opposite? They can’t both be right so how do we 

know who heard correctly? Or shall we just let the minister 

decide with some help from the deacons? 

The practice of discerning what the Spirit is saying is not 

straightforward but in our latest initiative, Seeking the Spirit 

for KCBC, we are all invited to be involved. So how do we do it? 

This Sunday will be the start of our Bible based teaching on 

how to hear from the Lord. And as it turns out, Baptists are 

well equipped with a framework for doing this. See you Sunday. 

David 

 

Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as 
in fact you  are doing” 1 Thess. 5:11  

 

From time to time we all need an extra word of encouragement, a boost or a spiritual hug, 

so if you have something you’d like to share with the whole fellowship, please do pass it 

along – a Bible Verse, a particular passage, a faith song, study resource, an idea or simply 

a passing thought.  If you feel that something has been of benefit to you, and you want 

to share ………………. kcbcscribe@hotmail.com 

 
   
 “So do not fear, for I am with you; do not be dismayed, for I am your God.  I will strengthen you and 
help you; I will uphold you with my righteous right hand”  Isaiah 41:10 

  

Almighty God, author of life and creator of all that is seen 
and unseen, we give thanks and praise for your ever-loving 

presence in our lives.  Lord, we seek your forgiveness for all that is 
happening in your world and for those who invoke your name but 
act against all that you have taught and shown us.  We pray that 
men and women of righteousness throughout the nations, seek your 
guidance in such times as these and work and walk alongside each 
other to bring your hope to all. 

mailto:kcbcscribe@hotmail.com
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For those who live in fear whether through war, violence, abuse, 
hunger, displacement, religious persecution, who they choose to be 
or how they live their lives we pray that they find rest and peace 
in You.  Let us not judge others, it is not for us to do so, but let us 
remember to walk as Jesus walked, to talk how Jesus talked and to 
act as Jesus acted.  We remember when Jesus drew in the sand and 
said, “if any of you is without sin, let him be the first to throw a 
stone …” and more importantly that He came to save us all.  We 
are all sinners but are blessed to know you now and understand 
that although we may stumble and fall, through your redeeming 
grace and mercy we are forgiven.   
Let us match hate with love; judgment with understanding; anger 
with compassion and bullies with grace to be beacons of your light 
in our community.  We ask Lord that your Spirit washes over all 
the nations to bring unity and discourse where there is discord. 
Come Lord Jesus, come we pray.  In your blessed name, Amen. 
 
 

CR2EE Update  

The aid from our recent lorry has been offloaded and is now ready to be distributed 

and used. 

There was such a variety of aid on the lorry, things for the Soup Kitchens, medical and lots of other 

humanitarian aid, and even some lovely new toys for the children. 

Our friends in Ukraine now have a very busy time delivering everything before our next lorry arrives. 

We hope this will not be too long.  Our thanks to Bogdan Logvinenko for the videos. 

If you would like to watch the video of the aid being unloaded please click here. 

https://www.facebook.com/689261597/videos/1020007419966069/  

If you would like to see some of the journey please click here.  

https://www.facebook.com/689261597/videos/1670398580213889/  

 

https://www.facebook.com/689261597/videos/1020007419966069/
https://www.facebook.com/689261597/videos/1670398580213889/
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WE NEED YOUR HELP 

Before the end of March, two more lorries are planned to make the journey, however, 

currently there isn’t enough to fill them both.  There is a very great need for clothing, 

warm bedding (no pillows), sleeping bags etc. 

If you have any of the above items which you can donate, please do let Nick or Sarah know. 

In the meantime, we ask that you please continue to pray for the situation. 

So much is going on at the moment BUT we can make a difference. 

 

 

In December 2024 CAP Teignbridge provided 14 Christmas Hampers and gifts 

for CAP clients – 19 adults and 7 children in Dawlish, Teignmouth, Kingsteignton and Newton 

Abbot, along with toys provided by Newton Abbot Salvation Army. ** BEFRIENDERS ** The 

debt help service couldn’t function without the support of befrienders, who join the debt 

coach at client appointments. We are still very short of befrienders, and we would be 

grateful if you could please prayerfully consider whether you could be part of this support 

team. Thank you. The minimum commitment is only 2 hours/month, and you would need to 

be a good listener and passionate about supporting those in poverty. PRAYER We have a 

Prayer Support Team who meet once a month to pray for CAP clients and the work of CAP 

Teignbridge. This is invaluable and makes a huge difference. If you would like to join this 

team, please get in touch. Please contact Tim Wigley, Debt Centre Manager at 

timwigley@capuk.org 

 

CAP Teignbridge offers free debt help, practical & emotional support, and to 

show people that there is always hope. Working in partnership with local churches across 

Teignbridge, we help to lift the weight of debt from your shoulders. 

 

 
 

mailto:timwigley@capuk.org
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Thanks for your donation of £30.00 and food items.  We are extremely 
grateful for your on-going support. 
  
We remain busy after Christmas providing food, cleaning, and hygiene packs, as well as 
offering fuel top-ups and home starts where needed.  We also offer signposting to help those 
in difficulties get all the support available to them.  Should your church know of anyone in 
need please do let us know and we’ll be happy to help. 
  
We rely on our team of volunteers and thank them for their time given freely to enable us to 
support those in food poverty locally.  New volunteers are always welcome. 
  
We are so grateful to all those individuals, organisations and businesses in the local area who 
donate finances and food etc to enable us to meet the needs of those in financial difficulty in 
the local area. 

  
With grateful thanks                                 
THAT Foodbank                               

 

 

KingsCare Warm Space – Running now until April 2025.  Everyone is welcome to attend there is no 
charge - includes a free cuppa and biscuits, chat, games, information about local community 
services & support, and advice on benefit support and energy, if required.  Important details – No 
need to book, Fridays 2pm til 4pm, Mary Hall Suite, Community Hall, free to all! 
 

Kingsteignton Town Council events for 2025:  The Community Coffee Mornings have 
been reintroduced and will take place in the Main Hall from 1000-1200 hrs.  The  
published forthcoming dates are 8th March, and a Special Easter Event on 5th April.  
There will also be a Spring Community Litter Pick on 22nd March 1430-1630 hrs.  
Keep an eye out for posters detailing these events and if you want to find out more 
the email address is:  events@kingsteignton.gov.uk   
   
 

mailto:events@kingsteignton.gov.uk
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How to join the Sunday Service via Zoom 

 
1. Go onto the internet and type kcbchurch.org.uk  
2. On the Home Page in the top right-hand corner is a green bar and on it is written "online service" with 

an arrow.  
3. Click on the green bar/arrow and you'll go to the online services page. 
4. On Sunday morning there will be a link title “Join Zoom Meeting” click the link and Zoom should open 

and connect you to the meeting. 

 

 
Sermon Recordings 
 
The Sunday service is recorded but we only post the sermon on the website. 
 
From the website homepage there is a link on the righthand side labelled “Recent Sermons” - this will take you 
to a page with all the recent sermons.  The latest sermon is at the top, click either the audio only link or the 
video link.      
 

 


